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YEAR 11, 12 & 13 - START OF YEAR 2025 
 
This letter is to inform you of important dates and times for the start of school in 2025. 
 
The first day of school for senior students will be Wednesday, 29th January 2025 – this will be “Day 3” of the 
timetable.  The day will begin at 9.45am and finish at 3.10pm.  Students must be in correct senior school uniform.   
 
Timetable and form class information should be available online, through the parent portal, prior to the first day of 
school for 2025.   
 
A stationery list is enclosed. Please ensure that you have the necessary basic equipment for school. Full stationery 
is not required in the first week, so there will be time to organise this once you know your course.  Also attached is 
a list of donations requested for 2025. 
 
Finally, we wish each and every one of you a restful and enjoyable holiday and we look forward to seeing you in 
2025. 
 
 
 

 
 
Rakesh Govind 
Principal 
 
 

 


